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CFO leaves C-RAD in November
Henrik Bergentoft, CFO of C-RAD since March 2020, has decided to leave C-RAD to take on a 
similar role in a bigger public company. His last day of employment is November 15th.

“I want to thank Henrik for his contributions, as CFO and as a member of the group management 
team, to our success and the growth journey we have. I wish Henrik all the best and much success 
for the future”, says Tim Thurn, CEO and President of C-RAD AB.

C-RAD has initiated the search process for a replacement. Henrik’s management responsibility has 
covered all administrative functions, including Finance, HR and Investor Relations.

For further information:

Tim Thurn, CEO C-RAD AB, Phone +46-18-666930, Email investors@c-rad.com

About C-RAD

C-RAD develops surface-guided imaging solutions for radiation therapy to allow highly accurate dose 
delivery to the tumor, and at the same time, to protect healthy tissue from unwanted exposure. Using 
high-speed 3D cameras combined with augmented reality, C-RAD supports the initial patient setup 
process and monitors the patient's motion during treatment to ensure high confidence, an efficient 
workflow, and improved accuracy. C-RAD monitors the patient's motion without the use of tattoos or 
additional imaging dose, to deliver the highest level of patient safety and comfort.

C-RAD. Inspiring excellence in cancer treatment.

C-RAD AB is listed on NASDAQ Stockholm.

For more information on C-RAD, please visit http://www.c-rad.com
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